

## EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA NEW DELHI

## Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mr. Rishi Uppal,

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea would like to express its sincerest appreciation to you and KTC India Pvt. Ltd. for the unwavering support and continued cooperation throughout the Presidential visit of H.E. Mr. Yoon Suk Yeol, President of the Republic of Korea and other delegations to India during India's G20 Presidency, 2023.

The Embassy recognizes the immense responsibilities and challenges that should come with rendering such smooth service and coordinating with the entire transport team for such a large scale event. The Embassy would, also, like to thank you for your willingness to collaborate and cooperate with us every step of the way.

. The Embassy of the Republic of Korea, New Delhi would like to avail to this opportunity to extend its greetings and would like to wish you the best for all your future endeavors.

THE REPUBLICOF KORE

The Embassy of the Republic of Korea

New Delhi

October 4th, 2023